Epping Forest District Council Civic Offices High Street Epping Essex CM16 4BZ

Dear Sir/Madam,

North Weald Park, North Weald, Epping.

I am really supportive of this scheme. The sports hub has really caught my interest as the developer is giving up so much land to provide a community benefit that I have never seen before. Sport schemes are typically heavily government funded but for the private sector to provide this is such great news. This simply had to be allocated in the Local Plan as no other site is delivering so much for the public's benefit. I'd like to think it can still come to fruition.

Yours Sincerely, Mrs K. Hardy

